
ÉCOLE REGENT PARK  

Supply list for grade 6 students 2025-2026 

 

 
 
Physical Education:  

• Gym-appropriate footwear (indoor runners, weather-appropriate footwear for outdoors) 

• Gym Bag containing top (t-shirt or tank top) and bottom (pants or shorts) 

• Water bottle (optional) 

For hygiene and safety purposes, we ask that students in grades 6, 7 and 8 change their clothing for 
physical education for the 2025-2026 school year, as well as have indoor-only shoes. Please choose 
clothing that fits well, is breathable, and has stretch. Clothing may come home as often as you choose to 
wash but must return to school in time for the next phys ed period. 

 

Music-Band:  
A Band fee of $20 per student is required to assist with covering the cost of clinicians and activities 
throughout the year. It will also cover the cost of the method book. Students will require a black 1” 
binder, one set of 5 dividers, a pencil and instrument supplies (ie reeds, slide cream, valve oil etc.). 
 

 
Fees:  

Paid in September, preferably first day of classes: 
    All Students - $20.00 for activities and yearbook 

$20.00 for Band  
Total per Student: $40.00 

Any extra supplies from previous years or from open packages may be sent to the office so that we can redistribute them 
as required to families in need in our school. Thanks! 

2” zippered binder 2 glue sticks 
6 Scribblers (32 pages – Hilroy, no coils, please!) 1 pack of 4 highlighters (multi-colored) 
1 package of 5 binder dividers (plastic preferred) 1 pair of scissors 
2 packages of pencils (24 pack, to start the year) 1 ruler (30 cm) 
1 good-quality pencil sharpener (Staedler) 1 pair of headphones 
2 erasers (to start the year) 3 boxes of Kleenex 
2 blue pens *1 box of markers 
2 red pens *1 box of pencil crayons 
1 Soft pencil Case with zipper – No hard cases 
please – to be used for daily supplies 

*2nd soft pencil case to be used for 
markers and pencil crayons 

1 pair of indoor runners  
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